
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 22nd November 2024 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have been busy painting our self-portraits and learning about the different parts of a body in 

the Nursery this week. The children have also been drawing pictures of themselves and using 

words such as eyes, nose, mouth, lips, eye brows and hair to describe the features of their face.  

 

Over the next couple of weeks, the children will be using water colour paints to paint pictures of 

themselves. We will be talking about different parts of the body and using language such as arms, 

legs, hands, feet, fingers, toes etc. The children will also be making props for the Christmas concert 

on Friday 13th December.  

 

We will be practising singing songs for our Christmas concert. Next week, you will receive a copy 

of the song words. Please help your child to learn the words at home. 

 

Suitable Clothing 

As the weather is getting colder, please make sure that you dress your child in appropriate 

and comfortable clothing. Some children are coming to school without a coat. We provide 

opportunities for children to learn outside in all weathers, so it is important that they come to 

school with a coat every day, especially during the winter months. It is also important that 

you dress your children in comfortable clothing that they can manage independently, 

especially when using the toilet. 

 

Reminder - Book Bags 

Your child will be bringing home a book from the 

Nursery book corner from the week beginning 

2/12/24. If you have not already done so, please 

bring in £3.00 for a book bag or alternatively, bring in 

a book bag for your child by 29/11/24.  

 

Book bags will need to be brought in on Mondays for 

both the Full Time and Part Time Nurseries.  The 

children will be changing their books once a week. 

Thank you.  
 

 



Roe Green Infant School 
Princes Avenue 
Kingsbury 
London 
NW9 9JL 
Tel: 0208 204 3531 
www.rgreeninf.brent.sch.uk 

 

Next week we will be learning: 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development:  

• To know how to be a good friend.  

• To take part in circle time activities. 

Communication & Language:  

• To follow simple instructions.  

Literacy: 

• The letter name and sound ‘i’ e.g. ink, in, igloo. At 

home, you could play the ‘I Spy’ game and find things 

beginning with this letter in your home. 

• To draw our face and body. 

Mathematics: 

• To make simple patterns e.g. 

 

Physical Development: 

• To hold a pencil correctly when writing. 

• To hold scissors correctly when making snips in paper and cutting 

along lines. 

Expressive Arts and Design: 

• We will be making props for our Christmas concert. 

• We will also be practising singing songs for our Christmas concert. 

Once you receive the song words, please help your child to learn 

the song words at home. 

Reminders: 

• Please remember to check your Roe Green Infant School ‘School 

Ping’ account regularly. A Nursery newsletter with important 

information is sent out every Friday. 

 

• Please be on time to drop your child off/pick them up from the 

Nursery. 

 

AM Nursery: 8.30am – 11.30am 

PM Nursery: 12.30pm – 3.30pm 

FT Nursery: 9.00am – 3.00pm 

 

Please bring in an 

object beginning 

with the letter 

name/ sound ‘i’ 

from home. E.g. a 

toy insect or igloo. 


